
Introduction

Welcome to the October 21, 2016 
Fall Edition Update from the Online Education Initiative! 

These updates are intended to keep our pilot college single-points-
of-contact (SPOCs) in the loop with the week-to-week
developments of the OEI that impact your colleges.  

Please remember that as SPOCs, we expect that you are
disseminating information with colleagues at your institution,
particularly your Academic Senate, Vice Presidents, and
Presidents. This helps close the information gap between various
statewide groups and makes sure that your college community is
all on the same page.

Happy reading!

COMING UP...

** For SPOCs (All)
December 9 - F2F Consortium meeting , Embassy Suites,
Sacramento

** For SPOCs (Full Launch)
October 26 or 27 - Admin Interface Meetings
if you have not scheduled your appointment, please RSVP to Martha
mrubin@ccconlineed.org

**See below for more event details and deadlines

IN THE NEWS...

mailto:mrubin@ccconlineed.org


Dr. Jory Hadsell, Chief Academic Affairs Officer, has been
named the next OEI Executive Director!

Last week, Joseph Moreau, Vice Chancellor of Vice Chancellor of
Technology, Foothill-De Anza Community College District, and our OEI
Executive Sponsor, announced that he has selected Dr. Jory Hadsell as
our next Executive Director, after our amazing Pat James retires in a
little over two months.

"Jory is widely known and respected as a visionary leader, a
remarkable consensus builder, and someone deeply dedicated to
continuing OEI's mission of making the well-being of students our top
priority," wrote Joe in his announcement. As much as we will miss Pat
and greatly appreciate her outstanding leadership these past almost
three years, the OEI staff agrees with Joe's assessment and are
"confident he [Jory] will continue to lead OEI and our colleagues
throughout the state to the next level of excellence in supporting our
students and faculty in online instruction and student services."

COURSE EXCHANGE IMPLEMENTATION

Version 1 of the Course Exchange will be deployed to the production
environment on October 25th. The Course Exchange development team
has been working extremely hard to meet this deadline. Please join me
in congratulating our developers on this achievement!

Starting next week we will begin to the process of handing off the
Course Exchange Pilot Environment for User Acceptance Testing (UAT) to
colleges where we have been completed functional testing of the
Course Exchange. To date functional testing is complete at Butte,
Coastline, Foothill, Fresno, and Lake Tahoe. During the UAT testing
period, Colleges will have the opportunity to test the Course Exchange
processes with functional users at their respective campus, prior to
making a decision to go live with the Exchange. As well, we will continue
to work with the remaining colleges to complete functional testing in
preparation for a UAT hand-off.

We have also been working with each of the Full Launch colleges to
prepare their production environment in preparation for a go-live
decision. Much of this work has occurred behind the scenes with the IT
departments completing setup tasks. In addition to the IT setup, we
have been scheduling Admin Interface setup meetings where we will
walk an admin user at each college through the process of setting up
courses in the Course Exchange, these meetings will begin next week on



October 26th. Once UAT and admin setup tasks are complete, we
expect colleges to go live on the Course Exchange. Dates for the go-live
will vary depending upon the unique needs at each of our Full Launch
pilot colleges.

NETTUTOR ONLINE TUTORING &
WORLDWIDEWHITEBOARD

As SPOCs, IT personnel,  and tutoring center coordinators change,
colleges move to Canvas, and more faculty start using NetTutor and the
WorldWideWhiteboard (WWWB), LSI (provider of NetTutor and WWWB)
will restart the implementation calls with each college's stakeholders.
Please expect an email from Chris Bergeron, Chuck Myers or another
LSI person to set up this meeting.

CONSORTIUM

December 9 - F2F meeting  Sacramento, Embassy Suites Hotel
This will be a combined meeting with the Steering Committee

Details Coming Soon!

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT / COURSE REVIEWS

Oct 24 - Nov 18 - Introduction to Teaching with Canvas
Remember: OEI Pilot colleges and colleges that have signed IPAs with
Instructure get this training for free, so be sure to use the OEIfree4U
code when registering and your college E-Mail (this will be used to
verify your eligibility for use of the code). For details and registration
visit:
http://onefortraining.org/online-courses

Need Help with Course Review Results?
@ONE is ready to support you with an Instructional Design (ID)
consultation. If you need help with your Accessibility score (Section D),
an ID consult is required. Please make an  appointment for
instructional design support- help us help you!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0016iKhMjTEbiaNbQNytywJgGd2C0Bxm34bhiaeSjZvKmFyoE_EuaGFZlAH9GarA6F7kx3HduHemqDGr6nIewcgHghmvCb2CUzKmQz50_hPHAfHfDQxyf3p3LLsJ-8utT2s2jYgu4IwxcgDC2M4J2qr-YsVTdKnuEybqvnnluTeKDaTo6ff7XIJmMC7TbDi7Acf&c=&ch=


Martha Rubin
OEI Administrative Associate

mrubin@ccconlineed.org
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